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Waltham Biosafety Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

November 17, 2015 
 
Members in attendance:  Barbara Ernisse, Edward Wack, Michelle Feeley, John 
Zuppe. 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  

 
 

 
1. Xtuit Pharmaceuticals, 35 Gatehouse Drive – The Committee voted to 

forward the application to the Board of Health with a recommendation 
for approval. 

 
 
 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 PM. 
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